
REPORT ON EXTRA CLASSES FOR THE PG ENTRANCE EXAMS 

The Department in December 2018 and in February 2019 conducted extra classes for the 

post-graduation entrance exams for the students of the college. A total of 20 students 

attended the classes, which were conducted offline. 

The classes provided a valuable opportunity for students to deepen their understanding of 

Political Science and henceforth their chances of clearing the exams improved significantly 

thereafter. The highlight of the class was the informal discussions that took place between 

the teacher and students and also among the students. The classes were a big success and 

students gave positive feedback to it. The department is looking forward to conduct more of 

these classes in the near future. The classes were conducted by Abhishek Thakur, Assistant 

Professor (Political Science). 


